
Brcko Bridge
Contrary to reports in the world press, the situation at the
Brcko Bridge is normal. Private and commercial traffic is
crossing regularly. RS customs officials and police stationed
at the bridge are complying with Supervisory Orders on the
collection of fees at the bridge.

According to the November 13 amendment to the Supervisory
Order of October 9, RS customs officials are now collecting
customs duties in accordance with the new “Customs Tariff
Policy Law of Bosnia and Herzegovina.”

IPTF maintains a permanent presence on the Bridge and SFOR
frequently patrols the bridge crossing point.

https://www.ohr.int/brcko-bridge/

